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C.A.T.C. NEWS

WINTER NEWSLETTER

Arthur Herzog


    I hope y’all didn’t miss the CATC/FATC Savannah Classic back in November. The 
Show was a huge success, and we are scheduled again for this Fall with dates of 
November 10-11, 2023. There was an excellent turnout and the room trading was 
plentiful. We are expecting a sold out show again so watch for updates on table and 
room reservation announcements. Special thanks to Bernie Shultz (FATC) who in 
unison helped Harry Matthews and myself with putting all of this together to make a 
truly successful show. Also, Richard Hart, for running our auction with a super result for 
all sellers and buyers! Our favorite lure show photographer, Kevin Orr attended and 
took several hundred awesome pictures that were posted on the CATC website as well 
as the CATC Facebook page. Gary Lopez truly provided a lot of great help and will be 
assisting us with some great guidelines for future shows!!  Many thanks to Darryl 
Holder, Bryan Jenkins, and everyone else behind the scenes for all their help with 
manning the registration tables and auction, moving tables, and many other jobs. 
Thank you for all your help.  Y’all are awesome …..
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 SHOW WINNERS AWARDS  

         

        Harry Matthews Best post-War Award
Conrad Scarry Best pre-War Award


 

Wayne Edens Best Of Show with Ed Bauries Picking up Wayne’s Award

Mike Hall Veteran’s Lure Winner


To All Veterans Who Attended  Thanks For Your Service
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS

         

Pat Tierney

 Bob Hart


 Eric Monsen

Pat Washbum

Show Photos
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Steve Herzog 


SPRING SHOW
   I have had a lot of inquiries about our Spring Show. I will keep everybody 
posted and, as far as the Spring Show goes, I will be more than happy to 
help with phone calls, hotels, etc. but we’re looking for someone to step up 
to host it. At this time we may want to consider a “Room Trading Show” 
possibility with barbecue due to the time schedule. Like I’ve always said 
“this is your club just as much as anybody else’s.“ But we need New People 
to step up and say, “I Want To Help!!!”

 

  I wanted to personally thank Bill Holbein and Jack Gallagher for holding 
their past positions as directors and for all their help and services in the 
club. We can all welcome Brian Gerhart as a new Director who, in the past 
contributed his time and ideas, and has stepped up to officially help in a 
leadership position. He will be a great addition to our team of club officers, 
after an unanimous vote in Savannah (we did kind of railroad him as he 
could not make the show and all those at the club meeting voted him into 
the position!!).  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Member Stories
By Darryl Holder

I have found fishing tackle in many different places during my hunt for old 
fishing lures and tackle. I have found them online, at yard sales, at estate 
sales, at auctions, and friends and family have given them to me. The most 
memorable place would have to be at my local dump. While dumping my trash 
off one day, I happened to look over at the electronics trailer. This is a open 
trailer where people dump used electronic like vcrs and old tvs. On this trip I 
just happened to look over and see an old tackle box sitting in the trailer. I 
didn’t even open it. I just picked it up and put it in the back of my truck, thinking 
it was probably just used for old electronic part storage. I didn't even look in it 
until I got home. I was surprised to find it filled with the usual old hooks and a 
few old spinner baits. To my surprise tucked in the bottom with all the old 
worms and lead weights was a Creek Chub Injured Minnow with yellow spots 
and red ribs. It was not in mint shape, but for being in a tackle box full of worms 
and weights it was a great find. You just never know where that next find will 
come from. It’s Still Out There!
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1950’s


 PAW PAW Price List
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CAROLINA  ANTIQUE TACKLE COLLECTORS 

CATC MEMBERSHIP FORM


 

Check one   NEW______Renewal______

 

Has your contact information changed Yes___No__

Name_______________________

Address_____________________

City_________________________

State_______________Zip______

Email  ______________________


Membership Dues

	 	 	 One Year	 $. 25.00		 ________

	 	 	 Three years	 $. 70.00		 ________

	 	 	 Five years	 $105.00		 ________

 

Please make checks payable to CATC.

Please return this form to 


Harry Matthews 

CATC Secretary/Treasurer

1720 Mineral Springs Rd.

Hoschton ,Ga 30548
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Membership Updates:


The CATC Club is growing more every month and now that we offer 
several options for yearly memberships, many of the collectors have 
taken advantage of the new outline where a One Year Membership is 
$25.00, Three Year Membership is $70.00, and a Five Year 
Membership is $105.00. You will find the Membership Form on Joe 
Yates’s message board under the drop down tab at the top of the page 
for Collector Clubs – CATC – and then Membership. You can download 
t h e P D F a n d f i l l a l l t h e i n f o r m a t i o n o u t . h t t p : / /
www.carolinaantiquetacklecollectors.com/Membership.htm 


Please note that we are making the Yearly Dues Start Date of Jan. 1 of 
every year to better organize how we manage the membership. Please 
get your forms filled in and send your checks in soon.


One other resource is the CATC Facebook site for our club members 
and you can find it here: https://www.facebook.com/groups/
1660901817561969. You can post things relating to our club and the 
hobby there, too.


Club Officers


President 
Steve Herzog 

E-mail: zzogmann1@yahoo.com


Vice-President 
Bryan Jenkins 

E-mail:bjenkins311@msn.com


Treasurer 
Harry Matthews 

E-mail: Luredog@bellsouth.net


Secretary 
Darryl Holder 

E-mail: 2fishon@bellsouth.net


DIRECTORS


At Large 
Brain Gerhart 

 E-mail: sbktgarrt@bellsouth.net


South Carolina 
Jack Gallagher 

E-mail:  pepperjack@ftc-i.net


At Large 
Harry Matthews 

    Email: luredog@bellsouth.net
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